Kimberly Rzomp, MBA, CMA, is the Vice President & CFO of Summit Health. She has
served in that role since January 2013. She formerly held the positions of Vice President for
Corporate Finance, from 2008 to 2012, Assistant Vice President for Finance from 2006 to 2008,
Controller from 1987 to 2006; Assistant Controller, Staff Accountant, and Business Office
Manager from 1983 to 1987. Ms. Rzomp obtained her Bachelor's Degree from Lycoming
College and her MBA from Shippensburg University. She is a member of the Board of Directors
of Summit Physician Services and Cumberland Valley Mobile Services, LLC. She is a member
of the Board of Directors and Treasurer of Franklin County United Way and a member of the
Healthcare Financial Management Association. She is a former board of directors member and
treasurer of the Shook Home. She is a Certified Healthcare Financial Professional.



Sherri Stahl, RN, MHA, NEA-BC, is the Sr. Vice President of Hospital Services and Chief
Nursing Officer for Summit. She has held this position since early 2013. Previous to this she
was the CNO since 2007. She is a Board Certified Advanced Nurse Executive. She has held
nursing positions as a staff nurse in Rehabilitation Medicine and Critical Care, including Cardiac
Catheterization Lab; Critical Care Clinical Manager, Care Coordinator, and Summit Surgery
Center perioperative nurse. She holds a Bachelor of Science Degree in Nursing from Messiah
College, a certificate in Health Care Management from St. Joseph’s College, and a Masters in
Health Administration from the University of Phoenix. She is a member of the American
Organization of Nursing Executives and the American College of Healthcare Executives. Ms.
Stahl completed the Johnson & Johnson Wharton Fellow Program in Management for Nurse
Executives. She was nominated for 2009 Nightingale of Pennsylvania Nurse Administrator
award and received the Summit Health New Age Award for being a nurse leader in the
implementation of the electronic medical record. She is currently working on become Advanced
Lean Certified through the Virginia Mason Institute. She serves on the Penn State Mont Alto
Advisory Board as well as she is Secretary for the Chambersburg Chamber of Commerce Board.

Michele Zeigler is Vice President for Information Services and Chief Information Officer for
Summit Health. She has held this position since 1998. Prior to her current position, she held the
positions of Director of Information Services and Director, Health Information Management at
CH. She has been involved in healthcare since 1984. She holds an Associate's Degree in Health
Information Technology from Broome County Community College and a Bachelor's Degree in
Health Information Management from Ithaca College. Her professional memberships include
the College of Health Information Management Executives, Healthcare Information
Management Systems Society, American Health Information Management Association, and
Central Pennsylvania Health Information Management Systems Society. She has held various
board and officer position in local not-for-profit organizations, including the President of the
United Way of Franklin County.



